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Our ref: Westlink Industrial Estate - Stage 1-Mod-5 (SSD-9138102-Mod-5) 

Ms Grace Macdonald 
NSW Planning Manager 
ESR DEVELOPMENTS (AUSTRALIA) PTY LTD 
Level 24, 88 Phillip St  
Sydney New South Wales 2000 

23 May 2024 

Subject: Request for Additional Information 

Dear Ms Macdonald 

The Department consulted key government agencies as part of its review of the Modification Report 

for the Westlink Industrial Estate - Stage 1-Mod-5 (SSD-9138102-Mod-5).  

This review has identified additional information that is required on the traffic management, noise, 

heritage and biodiversity aspects of the modification. The specific information needed to complete 

our assessment has been communicated to you in recent meetings and is detailed in the government 

agency advice letters provided to you, and also available on the Department’s website.  

You are requested to provide the information in a submissions report, or notify the Department that 

the information will not be provided, by Friday 31 May 2024.  If you cannot meet this deadline or do 

not intend to provide the additional information, please advise the Department via the NSW planning 

portal. 

The assessment period ceases to run between the date of this letter and the date you provide the 

additional information (or notification that the information will not be provided), in accordance with 

Part 4 Division 4 of the Environmental Planning and Assessment Regulation 2021. 

If you have any questions, please contact Deana Burn on 02 9274 6453 or via email at 

deana.burn@planning.nsw.gov.au. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Chris Ritchie 

Director, Industry Assessments 


